
The Federal Trade Commission held a conference on January 14, 2016 to bring together a
diverse group of stakeholders, including white-hat researchers, academics, industry
representatives, consumer advocates, and government regulators, to discuss the latest
research and trends related to consumer privacy and data security. The FTC called for
research to be presented at the conference. Geoff Manne’s slides can be found here. Video
of the event is embedded below.

https://www.ftc.gov/es/system/files/documents/videos/privacycon-part-5/part_5_privacycon_slides.pdf

